
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Welcome to Reverend Cait 
We are delighted to welcome the new vicar 

of Mottram Parish Church, 
 

Reverend Cait Walker 
For more information, look at our school 

website, under Christianity. 
 

Reminder – Data Updates 
It is very important that we have the correct 
information for your children.  Please contact the 
school office, either by telephone or email, with any 
amendments for contacts, change of address, 
medical issues, etc. 
 

 

@broadietweets  

Star of the week 

Blue Class – Kaiden 

Red Class – Daisy 

Green Class – Olivia 

Purple Class - Reuben 
 

 

Class of the week 

Purple Class 

Harvest Festival 

We will be accepting at the 

office, donations of any tinned 

or dried produce from w/c 5th 

October which will be 

quarantined before 

distribution. 

Deadline 9th October. 

 

Year 6 Parents 
Reminder:  

The deadline for High 

School applications is 

Saturday 31st October 2020 

Facemasks 

Please continue to wear 

facemasks and practise social 

distancing when dropping off or 

picking up your children. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/

